
Dear Valued Customer, 

We are committed to protecting your financial security. Below are some essential tips to help 

prevent credit card fraud: 

Fraud Prevention Tips: 

• Monitor Your Statements: Regularly review your bank statements for unauthorized 

transactions. 

• Use Strong Passwords: Create unique passwords for your online banking and shopping 

accounts. 

• Enable Alerts: Set up transaction alerts via email or text to stay informed about activity 

on your account. 

• Shop Securely: Look for "https://" in the URL and a padlock icon when making online 

purchases. 

• Report Suspicious Activity: Contact us immediately if you notice any suspicious 

transactions. 

• Limit Card Information Sharing: Don't share your card information unless absolutely 

necessary and only with trusted sources. 

Thank you for helping us keep your account safe. If you have any questions, feel free to contact 

our customer service. 

Sincerely, 

Your Bank's Fraud Prevention Team 


